
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Summer 2    2023-2024      

So what have we thought about our year in Carisbrooke? 
We have decided to do our newsletter a little 

different and asked your child to tell us about 

their year, sharing favourite learning and what 

they have enjoyed most this year. So here, we 

go… 
Katie: I have really enjoyed joining Make Sense Theatre 

and meeting the characters, Monkey, Parrot and Eddie. I 

have loved singing the songs and the magic dream ball. 
Immy: I love the way Jo and the rest of the teachers are 

very DRAMATIC on purpose!!! I was very insistent that we 

did time too! 

Luke: I have been Jo’s PA, making sure that her IT skills 

are up to scratch and always open the door to let my 

friends through. 
Harry: My teachers have said I was beautiful at the 

Care Home, especially singing carols. Lisa B has looked 

forward to her daily dinner date and Jo has not been 

able to teach, without me keeping her focussed! 

Selina: I enjoyed visiting the Care Home and being with 

the residents and making sure they were happy and had 

everything they needed for the activities. 
Johney: I am the class entertainer, there is never a dull, 

quiet moment with me around! My tennis has really 

improved and never has anyone been such a grumpy 

villager! 
Ollie: I have enjoyed absolutely everything and am super 

proud that I have tried lots of different fruits. I also 

have had fun with Kris learning the guitar. 
Isla: I have been so busy in Carisbrooke, enjoying so 

much colouring. I am a whizz at tennis and Jo said ‘it is 

as if I have always been in Carisbrooke. 

Tyler: I am the secret mathematician, who answers 

questions, which no one else can answer. My teachers, say 

I give them banter, which they all love!!! 
Ryland: I have loved English and working hard. I have 

read nearly all of the Horrid Henry Books and my 

teachers are proud that I no longer ask for help with my 

learning. 

Lisa B: I have really enjoyed seeing all of Carisbrooke 

flourish in their learning and become more 

independent. 

Lisa H: I have really enjoyed getting to know everyone in 

Carisbrooke, we have laughed a lot and I will really miss 

them when I go to Post-16. 
Louise: I have enjoyed working with everyone and 

seeing you all grow. It has been a joy being in KS4 and I 

am looking forward to Post-16 

Jo: I am lost for words, Carisbrooke are all amazing and 

have inspired me daily and will all achieve enormous 

things. Keep being BEAUTIFUL!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Wednesday 24th July – End of Term 6 

Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th  

September – Inset Days – No School 

Thursday 5th September – First Day of Term 

1 2024-2025 

Thursday 12th September and Thursday 10th 

October – Flu Immunisations  

Friday 25th November – Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 4th November – First Day of Term 2 

Wishing you all a wonderful summer. Take 

Care. Keep being amazing and we look 

forward to hearing about your adventures 

in your new classes 

Love The Carisbrooke Team xxxxx 

Carisbrooke  

Class of 2024 


